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  Report of the Secretary-General 
 
 

  Corrigendum 
 

  1. Paragraph 128 
 

The paragraph should read 

128. As a result, 182 P-2 staff (83 per cent) moved within the first five years of 
their service. Of those, approximately 25 per cent were promoted and 37 per cent 
moved on their own laterally within or across departments, duty stations and 
occupational groups. Another 38 per cent were moved through managed 
reassignment. Of all the P-2s eligible to participate in a managed reassignment 
programme, 12 per cent requested deferrals for one year for various reasons, 
including for operational needs, such as the ability to complete a budget cycle, or 
for compelling personal circumstances. The remaining 5 per cent resigned from the 
Organization. 
 

  2. Annex, paragraph 9 
 

The first sentence should read  

As at 30 June 2006, of the 5,856 staff members of the Secretariat serving in New 
York, 727 have been authorized to acquire or retain United States permanent 
resident status, 203 of whom were in the Professional category and above and 524 in 
the General Service and related categories. 

 


